
Results day will involve a large gathering of people so please complete a lateral flow test the day 
before you come to collect your results and record the outcome in the usual way. Do not come into 
school if you:-  

 have any COVID-19 symptoms;  
 have received a positive test result;  
 or have been instructed to self-isolate by Test and Trace or the NHS Covid app. 

(Visit www.nhs.uk for further detail) 
 
Collecting Results  
 

 Date Collection window 

GCE (A Level) Results (Y13 only) Tuesday 10 August 2021 8.30am to 10.30am 

GCSE Results (Y11 only) Thursday 12 August 2021 8.30am to 10am 

 
The following plans are provisional at this stage, and may need to be modified depending on the 
national and local situation with regard to COVID-19. We will email you to finalise the arrangements 
the day before your results are released. 
 
Students should enter the school through the main reception and make their way to the Sports Hall to 
collect their results. To help to manage numbers in the building and allow for appropriate social 
distancing, we ask that students come into the building alone. We will require students to wear masks 
while moving around the building.  
 
Any results that have not been collected will be emailed to students – see your email for further 
details.  
 
After Collecting Results  
 
Year 13 - In your results envelope you will find a destination form. Please complete this and hand it in 
before you leave. We will also ask for contact details so that we can contact you with details of future 
events such as Prize-giving.  
 
If you need any support with your University application, the Sixth Form Team and the Careers Team 
will be available in the ILA to help. You can also arrange to come into school on Wednesday 10 August 
for further support with the clearing process. If you need to do this, you will need to email Mr Oxby 
with details of what you want to discuss. He will then give you an appointment time with the best 
person to help you. 
 
Year 11 - In the results envelope, you will find an options form. This form should be completed and 
handed before leaving the site. If you wish to change any of your options, the Sixth Form Team will be 
available to discuss this with you.  
 
 
What to do if you are unhappy with your results 

Staff will be available to discuss the appeals process with you. Please see the Post Results section of 

the school website for full details.  
 

http://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19
https://www.heckgrammar.co.uk/students/examinations/post-results-service/

